
 
 

 

 

January 31, 2022  

 

To: PCPs / Physicians Choice Medical Group of Santa Maria  

From: Barbara Cheever, Vice President of Operations 

 Jennifer Batalla, Senior Provider Relations Representative   

 

RE: Pulmonary – Erin Murphy, D.O.     

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCMENT 

 

Physicians Choice Medical Group of Santa Maria is pleased to announce the addition of  

Erin Murphy, D.O., effective February 1, 2022. 

Dr. Murphy will provide pulmonary services in her clinic four days per week.  We hope you 

will continue to manage your chronic patients in your office so that Dr. Murphy will be able 

to see patients which require intervention.   

Dr. Murphy is located at:  

 

ERIN MURPHY, D.O. 

Santa Maria Specialty Health Center   

300 South Stratford Avenue  

Santa Maria, CA 93454  

P: (805) 739-3863   F: (805) 614-2035  

Hours: 8am to 5pm - Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday   

 

 


